
 

Summer B.B.Q. Tuesday, 27th August 

At the Oyster Bed Gardens, Newtown 

Many thanks are due to RSYC Members Camilla and Jonathan Read for 
allowing us to use their little bit of Eden and to Jojo for her good offices in 
contacting them. 

This must be the most perfect outing for the cruising group ever! The setting 
was magical, the weather was perfect and the company great. The only 
thing that went wrong was the tidal prediction made by yours truly! 
TYRRICK had to sit in the mud from just after 4p.m until nearly 5p.m. before 
getting to the quay! 

Waiting for the Tide! It could have rained! 

 

The firebowl was lit and people started to arrive by car, scow, dinghy and 
boat. Robin James as usual sailed CHAMPASAK single handed from 
Lymington to drop anchor and be ferried ashore. The boys in the group 
collected dry wood and got the fire blazing and there was enough room on 
the grill for all burnt offerings. Wine flowed and conversations were joined. 

I think I must let the photos do the talking. 



 

 

Don’t believe the stories…..I saw NO midges! 

Camilla and Jonathan have offered us the use of Oyster Bed Gardens for 
next year, so book early to avoid the stampede..it will be our “Oasis”. 

 

David  


